
For Use the Weekend Prior to Safe Haven Sunday (August 19-20) 
 
Safe Haven Sunday: Equipping the Family, Healing Marriages and Fatherhood  
 
The family home should be a safe haven, but the inappropriate use of technology in the home 
deprives it of this role and is the greatest threat to the sanctity of marriages and families today. 
Pornography and other online threats are often one click away, and parents can feel 
overwhelmed with not knowing how to best protect their children in our fast-paced digital 
world.  
 
Next weekend, August 26-27, 2023, we will observe Safe Haven Sunday. This awareness day will 
provide access to resources that caring adults can use to protect themselves and our young 
people from online risks. Please join us with your prayers and presence as we prepare for this 
unique event. To learn more, please visit www.dosp.org/freedom-from-porn. 
 
 
For Use the Weekend of Safe Haven Sunday (August 26-27, 2023) 
 
Safe Haven Sunday: Equipping the Family, Healing Marriages and Fatherhood 
 
The Diocese of St. Petersburg is setting aside this weekend as Safe Haven Sunday to address the 
sin of pornography and other online threats to marriages and family life. After Mass, pick up 
one of two business cards – Restored Vows or Strive. The QR codes will allow you to access 
materials to help marriages recover from the damage done by pornography or gain access to a 
21-day challenge for men struggling with pornography addiction.  
 
If you have any questions about this awareness weekend, please visit www.dosp.org/freedom-
from-porn.  
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